SNIPPETS



Altered Panel Challenge Results

1st Place
Jungle Jigsaw
Beth Blankenstein





2nd Place
Pam Hays



3rd Place

Jungle

Kathy Petkis

Thank you to all who participated and to all who voted. Sixty-six members took the time to check them out and vote. The Challenge quilts will be on the website for any who wish to check them out. The winners will receive their gift certificate in the mail. Thanks again.

There are a few members who took a panel provided by Margo and haven't returned the completed quilt. Please do so as soon as possible. (We know who you are.)

Officers & Chairpersons

President

Joanne Shropshire 843 957-0415

Vice-President

Karen Bennett 215 880-1408

Secretary

Louisa Jordan 843 215-5799

Treasurer

Mary Harrigan 585 704-0441

Historian

Jan McGinty 843-314-3060

Sunshine

Kathy Petkis 843 236-8238

Newsletter / Website

Dawn Dilley 843 399-4834

ddilley1@mac.com

Membership

Anna Henry 203 339-5091 Carol Lloyd 843 236-0488

Programs

 Jerre Reese
 843 215-4189

 Kathy Stuart
 910 579-1739

 Brenda Call
 843 293-2047

 DJ Stultz
 843 455-4904

Hospitality

Elaine Messier 978 604-9058 Ginger Tappen 843 215-9242

Projects / Challenges

Visit the website for current Committee Chairpersons

Web Page

coastalcarolinaquilters.com

President's Message

So I was hoping this trick-or-treat month we would get a treat but no it's more like a trick month. Building is open for events but not for groups yet. My guess is the events are charged a cleaning fee.

Even though we have not had a meeting in 8 months we have met or surpassed our charity numbers as far as quilts and pillowcases. You all have such a giving heart. Thank you so much to all who have given of their time and fabric.

I know there are a lot of shows and classes that are going on all over the net. If you know of a show or a class please let us know so we can get the word out. We need to support them as much as we can. I know Quiltcom is completely online. You can check out the class list. Some of the classes may be full. This may be the only way we can partake in a show for a while.

Hope everyone has a great October. Here's hoping we met again soon.

Joanne Shropshire

Nominations

The nominations committee has come up with a slate of candidates for the 2021 year. According to the bi-laws we need to open up nominations to the guild. If anyone is interested in running please let Margo know as she is heading up the nomination committee.

FOR SALE

Babylock Presto 2 Sewing Machine, with extension table.

Very low hours. 1 year old.

\$600 Or best offer

Call — Cassandra L. Kriley (843) 232-6129(H) (843) 232-6272 (C)

